## Wellington Garden Club Members' Meeting Wellington National Golf Club May 1, 2023 @ 11:00am

- I. The Installation Scholarship Luncheon was held at Wellington National Golf Club in Wellington.
- II. The budget for the 2023-2024 year was unanimously approved.
- III. Scholarships were awarded to 5 local students to help further their education in environmental studies.
- IV. The installation of executive officers was done:

President

Carol Ralph

1<sup>st</sup> Vice President

Petra Russell

2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President

Kristi Westrup

Treasurer

Danese Sloan-Kendall

**Assistant Treasurer** 

Marianne Forrest

Recording Secretary

Cynthia Gardner

Corresponding Secretary

Jan Seagrave

- V. John Siena was awarded the Earth Steward Award.
- VI. Lunch was enjoyed by all.

Respectfully Submitted, Amy Schwed, Recording Secretary